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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been lovely to see the children playing in the 

fine weather and it has really felt like the spring is 

truly with us. It has also been a reminder that 

there is definitely “light at the end of the tunnel” as 

we move towards the next steps in the 

government’s roadmap. We currently have no 

changes to the Department of Education’s guidance 

but we will communicate any relaxation of 

restrictions in our weekly newsletters. 

Preschool Opening 

 

The governors and school are pleased to confirm 

that the Pre-school will be operational in 

September. 

If you would like to register your interest, please 

visit this link and fill in your details. If you know 

anyone outside of our school community who may 

also be interested, you are welcome to share this 

link with them: 

https://forms.gle/keJNt1QKabAjuPoA8 

Sporting Dates! 

Sports week will be week beginning Monday 5th of 

July so keep your diary free on Wednesday 7th (AM 

KS2 Swimming gala at the Lido),Thursday 8th (AM/ 

R and KS1 field events, PM KS2) and Friday 8th AM 

(track events). We hope and pray that you will all 

be able to join us. 

Sun Safety update 

Please can we remind parents to make sure their 

children wear sun cream on sunny days and bring 

a hat to wear outdoors. We realize that some 

children will need extra applications of cream 

especially if they go to After School Club. In the 

past Teachers have not administered sun cream for 

health and safety reasons, however if your child 

does need extra applications and needs to bring 

cream into school, adults will assist your child in 

applying it.   

Children also need to have fresh water in a 

named bottle and a sunhat. In line with our school 

uniform, the hat should be navy or gold. 

PTFA 

Please join the PTFA for their next meeting on 

Tuesday 11th May at 8pm. The link will be sent on 

the class face book pages. 

Summer Fair 

Yes its back and fingers and toes crossed we hope 

it will take place on Saturday July 10th from 12-

4PM.  More information to follow 

Cake-of-the-Week 

Don’t forget to enter the draw for next week! £1 

per ticket. 

https://www.paypal.com/pools/c/8sOJY5POTo?fbcli

d=IwAR2ww0EiSmNxgjkzOneiclaMjIMKvd1_kqxClqJ

JuNUp4Gq4rCkCpX0Z4n4 

God Bless, Mr Bath & Mrs Jackson 
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